
 
 
 
NOTIFICATION OF CONTINUANCE OF HEARING TO  
MONDAY, NOVEMBER 6, 2023, AT 7:00PM. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Final Plat Review for the Marcel Parent Planned Unit Development/Major 
Subdivision was granted a ‘Continuance to a date certain’, to be continued on 
Monday, November 6, 2023, at the Bakersfield Town Hall at 7:00pm. 
 
 
The proposed subdivision is located on County Rd, in the rural district of 
Bakersfield. Acreage before subdivision is 40.1 acres and the proposed acreage 
of the 4 parcels after subdivision will be 36.1; 2.2; 1.0; and 0.8 acres.  
 
 
Additional information regarding this proposal is located at the Bakersfield 
Town Office. Participation in this review process is a requirement to retain the 
opportunity to appeal the board’s decision. 
 
 
 
 
 


